



March 2024

Subject: Trophy Challenge Round 2 Parent Guide 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This go around we will not be providing any in-class time for students to complete the 
challenge. Parents can always have their students do trophies in study hall, but must 
monitor that they are doing them. Do not take for granted that since your student was 
in study hall that they completed their work! 

To better help all of our parents and guardians, this time around we are providing this guide 
on 1.) How to login to your child’s trophy challenge, 2.) How many trophies your 
student needs to achieve their goals, and 3.) How to monitor your student’s 
progress.  

Below are instructions on how to log into Exact Path. 

Logging On for the Trophy Challenge 

• Search “Exact Path login” on your device. Select the 
first option. We suggest bookmarking the page. 

• Account is “dvta” 

• User Name is your child’s first initial then last name, all 
lowercase  and no spaces. For example, if your child’s 
name was “Jane Doe,” their login would be “jdoe.” If 
there are multiple people in the school with the same first 
initial and last name as your child, then there will be a 
number after the initial and last name. For instance, 
“Jane Doe” could be “jdoe1.” 

• Password is “qwerty” all lower case. 
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How Many Trophies Does My Student Need for Round Two? 

For the second round of the trophy challenge, students will still need to get a minimum 
number of trophies in order to get an in-class grade. The three different subjects students 
need to get their trophies in are Math, Reading, and Language Arts. Due to Round Two 
of the trophy challenge being significantly shorter, the number of trophies and percentage 
of the overall grade will be lower. 

For Round Two, students in Kindergarten through Second Grade will still be able to earn 
extra credit. Students in these grade levels will not be able to earn gift cards as the school 
is focusing attentions on students who will be taking the AASA test (grades 3-8). 

Students in Third through Eighth Grades will still be able to earn both extra credit and gift 
cards. The Target gift card amounts remain the same as they did in the first challenge even 
though they only have to earn 13 trophies rather than 21. $5 for the first subject, $5 for the 
second subject, and $20 for all three subjects.  

Age Level Number Needed 
for Grades

Percentage of 
Class Grade

Number Needed 
for Extra Credit

Number Needed 
for Gift Card

Kinder - First 1 10% 2 N/A

Second 3 20% 4 N/A

Third - Eighth 6 20% 7 13

Students with 
IEP/504  K-1

N/A N/A N/A N/A

Students with 
IEP/504 2nd

1 20% 2 N/A

Students with 
IEP/504 3rd-8th

2 20% 3 5
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How do I check my child’s Trophies? 

Frustratingly, there is no quick and easy way to check how many trophies someone has 
done in a challenge without seeing trophies from a previous challenge. We have given this 
feedback to Edmentum and we are hopeful that they will change this. Until then, here’s 
how to make sure your child is doing trophies in round 2. 

Sign into the account you would like to look at. You will be brought to a home page 
that has 3 different layouts based on age/grade. From the home page navigate to the 
rewards page. 

Once you are on the home page, select 
the “My Rewards Button.” Depending 
on the layout, the button is in a different 
place. 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Once on the rewards page, navigate to the all rewards tab. 

On the list of rewards all earned trophies are listed with a colored icon and the date 
earned. The colors are as follows: 

• Blue Trophies are Math 

• Purple Trophies are Reading 

• Yellow Trophies are Language Arts 

From this list, you can manually count the trophies for each subject. We will only be 
counting trophies earned as of March 13, 2024 or later. All previously earned trophies will 
not be counted in the second trophy challenge. Unfortunately, this is the easiest and most 
efficient way to check the trophies for the second trophy challenge. 
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If you do not have a device for your student to use, the school still has old, Linux, $40 
laptops for sale or your child can borrow their in class iPads to use at home.  

For children in Kindergarten through 5th grade, if you would like your child to borrow their 
iPad they must bring it back for charging every morning. We use these for in-class work, 
so it is important that the device is charged. We do not give out chargers to K-6th Grades. 
Teachers may be taking a count of iPads every morning. If your K-6th child does not bring 
in their iPad, they may receive a 0 for the day in the homeroom category in the grade 
book.  

For 7th-8th grades, students are given an iPad charger with the expectation that their 
tablet will be charged each morning. If your 6th-8th child does not bring in their iPad, they 
may receive a 0 for the day in the homeroom category in the grade book. Homeroom 
grades can affect if a student will make honor roll in trimester three.
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